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Theresa Utton

Subject: FW: Working Landscape program

From: Leo Gibson []
Sent: Friday, March 13, 2015 11:51 AM
To: Theresa Utton
Subject: Working Landscape program

I am writing on behalf of WhistlePig to request a continuation of funding for the Working Landscape program.

We think this program has successfully leveraged investment in Vermont farms and the working landscape, and yielded great returns by
supporting successful businesses, building a stronger tax base, helping to attract tourist spending to Vermont and, fostering healthier families.

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,

Leo

--
Leo J. Gibson
WhistlePig, LLC
WhistlePig Farms
2139 Quiet Valley Road
Shoreham, VT 05770


